

10/8/2017 Condors Newsletter

Including: General Meeting Minutes, Show and Tell and Items of Interest

President	Anthony Abey	818-257-3140	anthony76@sbcglobal.net
Vice President	Robert Vizzo	805-890-9087	robertvizzo@hotmail.com
Treasurer	Mel Tufto	805-341-9801	mtufto@verizon.net
Secretary	Mike Milbrett	805-402-2843	mikonovich@gmail.com
Safety Officer	Randy Bronson	805-732-0625	RandyFishman@verizon.net
Operations	Randy Bronson	805-732-0625	RandyFishman@verizon.net
Membership	Richard Hodgson	818-590-2650	rhodgson@earthlink.net

Flash!

Next Meeting:

At CAMARILLO FLYING CIRCUS

Sun, 10/08/2017 9:00 AM

Please note the location.
Combination lock on gate, please contact Richard if you need details.

Introduction:

Welcome to the Condors Newsletter. Readers are invited to send ads, articles, photos for inclusion in the next issue. Send them to rhodgson@earthlink.net

Richard Hodgson, Editor

From the President:

Flight operations at Condor's Field are suspended until further notice. We have been in communication with the University and discussions are continuing.

Meeting Minutes, 08/6/2017:

The meeting was called to order at 9:03 AM. Harry Sanchez led the Pledge of Allegiance. Thank you Harry. Rich Tejada moved to approve the minutes from the July meeting. The members passed the motion

Guest Speakers:

There were no guest speakers.

Minutes:

- 1. University Update: Anthony Abey and Robert Vizzo will be meeting with Ray on 9/28/17.
- 2. Mel Tufto presented the financial report
- 3. Mel has also been working with our nonprofit status and is close to being complete.

Show and Tell:

There were no show and tell items.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:47 AM.

If you have interesting pictures, send them to Richard Hodgson, rhodgson@earthlink.net We will be glad to publish them. Also, if you want to compose a short article, that would be very welcome.



Attendance was light, and the field looks a bit sad right now.

